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Kittitas County osteopathic physician’s license suspended based on additional 

charges 

 
OLYMPIA – The Board of Osteopathic Medicine and Surgery suspended the license of Kittitas 

County osteopathic physician and surgeon Anna Elperin (OP.60576478) pending further legal 

action. 

In December 2021 the board restricted Elperin’s license based on charges that she issued 

COVID-19 vaccination exemptions without any medical justification. These charges are being 

contested in a hearing before the board. 

Amendments to the December 2021 charges state that Elperin signed COVID-19 vaccine 

exemption waivers for patients without charting or specifying a medical condition to justify the 

exemption. The amended statement of charges also states that Elperin failed to complete the 

required evaluation and record keeping for an insulin dependent diabetic with high blood 

pressure and failed to comply with opioid prescribing regulations for high-risk chronic pain 

patients.  

Elperin cannot practice in Washington until the charges are resolved. She has 20 days to request 

a hearing to contest the additional charges.  

The legal documents on this case can be seen online by clicking on Provider Credential Search 

on the Department of Health website; copies can be requested by calling 360-236-4700. Anyone 

who believes a health care provider acted unprofessionally is encouraged to call this number and 

report their complaint. 

The Department of Health and the Board of Osteopathic Medicine and Surgery protect and 

promote public health, safety, and welfare in Washington by regulating the competency and 

quality of health care providers. The agency establishes, monitors, and enforces qualifications for 
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licensing, consistent standards of practice, continuing competency mechanisms, and discipline. 

Rules, policies, and procedures promote the delivery of quality health care to people in 

Washington. 

The DOH website is your source for a healthy dose of information. Find us on Facebook and 

follow us on Twitter. Sign up for the DOH blog, Public Health Connection.  

### 

https://www.doh.wa.gov/
http://www.facebook.com/pages/Washington-State-Department-of-Health/117762158270896
https://twitter.com/wadepthealth
https://medium.com/wadepthealth

